
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Birchgrove Park Fence Replacement  

 

The Birchgrove Park oval fence replacement works have recommenced. Completion is scheduled 
for October 2022, weather permitting.   

The current works include replacement of some fence post footings, painting and reinstatement 
of fencing removed to allow for extended stormwater replacement works.  

The project was delayed in recent months due to wet weather and a range of site issues.    

Birchgrove Park will be open for public use during these construction works.  

Council would like to thank residents for their patience whilst these final construction works are 
being completed. 

Enquiries: Sandra Chin on 02 9392 5007 or email sandra.chin@innerwest.nsw.gov.au . 
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